
 

 

 

SUMMER 2014 WEEK 1 

 

Congratulations to our  

Spring Term Achievers 

 

Infant Achiever 
 

GRACE MILNE 
 

Junior Achiever 
 

JAMES DEAN 

WB: Monday 21st April 2014 

 

House Points 
 

 
Conratulations to 

 

AMBER HOUSE 
 

For winning the  
Spring Term  
House Cup 

Your Weekly 

Welcome back to the Summer Term. A full newsletter will be coming home shortly but for now a few 

dates for your diaries. 

News and Current Events 

AFTER-SCHOOL CLUBS 

As this half term is a short one we will be keeping after school clubs as for last term, with a change for 

the second half of term. Study Club will run on Tuesdays (3.30-4.15pm), Atalia will continue with dance 

Club on  Wednesdays and there will be two cooking club sessions with the first on Thursday 8th May. 

Other than cooking all clubs will begin next week. We will assume that club membership will remain the 

same but if your child would like to stop or start a club (other than cooking) please contact the office. 

Mrs Attwood will be running a gardening club on Wednesday lunchtimes. If your child would like to  

attend please return the slip below to the office. It would be helpful if they could bring wellies to this club. 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

The photographer will be with us on Tuesday 29th April for individual, family and group photos. If you 

have any younger siblings that you would also like included please come into school first thing and we 

will ensure these photos are taken first. 

MUSIC LESSONS 

Suzanne Davies will begin music lessons again on Monday 28th April and will be running 8 sessions so 

the total cost for the term will be £80. Places are still available for Violin and Piano/Keyboard  -  please 

contact the office for more information. 

SCHOOL DINNERS 

Just a reminder that school dinners are now £2.20 per day. We are in the process of changing our on-

line payment system and hope to have this available for use in the next few weeks. For now we would 

be grateful if parents could stop using the School Money system. Any credits you may have in the  

system will be carried forward to the new one. Many thanks. 

PTFA NEWS 

There will be a meeting of the PTFA at Sarah Milne’s house, Middle Chilcott Farm, on Monday 28th April 

at 7.30pm. All are welcome to attend  -  for more details please contact the office.  

QUIZ NIGHT  -  Friday 9th May, 7.30pm, Sportsman’s Inn Sandyway, in aid of East Anstey PTFA. £10 

per head to include carvery supper. To book a table contact Sharon on 01398 341932. 

 

FUTURE DATES & EVENTS 

 Tue 29th Apr   School Photos (NB DATE CHANGE) 

 Mon 12th  – Fri 15th May KS2 SATS week 

 Wed 21st May   SMCC to visit Year 6 at East Anstey School 

 Mon 26th  -  Fri 30th May HALF TERM 

Website: www.east-anstey-primary.devon.sch.uk 

 

Reply Slip: Gardening Club — Wednesday Lunchtimes Summer Term 2014 
 
I give permission for my child(ren) ..................................................................................................................... 
to attend Gardening Club at lunchtimes on Wednesdays. 
 
 
Signed ................................................................    Name ................................................................................. 

(Parent/Guardian) 

 


